
From: Attracta Uí Bhroin  
Sent: 04 June 2020 4:49 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance; Fiona Marshall 
Subject: Re ACCC/A/2020/2 
 

Dear Aarhus Secretariat team,  

The attached document was drawn to my attention today in the context of a separate matter. The 
document appears to be a submission from CSOs on remote engagement at EU level in the 
context of the pandemic and is entitled: "Civil Society Principles and Recommendations on 
Ensuring Civil Society Access and Meaningful Participation in UN Discussions During the COVID-
19 Pandemic" . It struck me on reading it that it may be that there are considerations within it, 
which may be useful for the Committee's consideration of its advice on remote video hearings, 
further to the request for Advice from Kazakhstan, your reference ACCC/A/2020/2. So I offer it for 
the Committee's further consideration in that context, if and as appropriate. 

Kind Regards 

--  

Attracta Uí Bhroin 

Environmental Law Officer 
 
Irish Environmental Network 
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